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This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  
 
Federal Student Government 

• Met with Dr. Miller, AVP of Health & Wellness, to further conversations about food insecurity at 
USF.  

• Helped USF staff coordinate the week-long food drive being held across USF during Week of 
Welcome.  

• Began conversations of potentially funding hotspots for underprivileged students, our next step is to 
release a survey to gauge the need for this service. 

• Met with the USF Office of Government Relations to review SG’s 2020 – 2021 Legislative Agenda 
Rough Draft. 

• Met with administration from Sarasota-Manatee to continue the conversation on funding a student 
center and residence hall in their campus 

• Attended a virtual 3-day Student Government Summer Leadership Retreat led by SG Faculty 
Advisors. The retreat includes training on topics regarding Student Government operations, emotional 
intelligence, communication and conflict resolution, and diversity and inclusion.  

Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-


